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From: Barry Comcast  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 1:57 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Commissioners 
 
It has come to my attention that you are, again, willfully refusing to comply with your duties - and the 
law - as directed multiple times on a bipartisan basis by the legislature to adopt the NH Saves plan. In the 
words of Bill Belichick, “Do Your Job”. 
 
Your actions or inactions on complying with the law will only result in litigation, which will cost the 
taxpayers unnecessary $ and tie up public servants (that’s you) from executing on the will of the people. 
 
Regards 
 
Barry Fougere 
New London, NH 
 


